Terry Williams, Esq. Miller Kistler & Campbell 720 South Atherton Street State College, PA 16801

Dear Mr. Williams,

This letter is in response to a phone call received from Mr. Ray Gutshall to Mr. Jack Aberegg on March 16, 2011. Mr. Gutshall stated that the previous letter stating that the matter had been resolved was not sufficient.

The background on this matter is as follows: Because two people were charging 3.5 hours for the plowing of snow and only 1 truck was available to be driven, Marion Township Supervisors were unable to determine who actually was driving the truck. Only 1 man completed the Vehicle Inspection Report and policy is that the driver of the vehicle complete the Vehicle Inspection Report before the truck is driven and after the truck is returned to the garage. Gutshall was not the person completing the Vehicle Inspection Report. This led to the inability of the Board of Supervisors to determine who was really driving and should be paid. Both men were paid for the 3.5 hours to resolve the issue. Both men have since resigned from their positions.

Rather than expose all this it was thought best to just say the matter had been resolved as it had been.

If you desire more extensive details, please contact Jack Aberegg, chairman of the Marion Township Supervisors (814-482-0508) or me.

Sincerely,

Ellie Trulick Secretary/Treasurer Marion Township